IRS Issue Number N-2021-53

This notice, recently published by the IRS, provides important
guidance for employers regarding the requirement to report
qualified sick leave and family wages paid to employees under
the Families First Coronavirus Response Act, as amended by the
COVID-related Tax Relief Act of 2020 and under sections 3131.

3132 and 3133 of the Internal Revenue Code for leave provided
in 2021.

Download the full noticeHere
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